
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader 

Opening Prayer             9am 

                                         11am 

Call to Worship 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist-Bread 

Assist-Cup 

Assist-Offering 

Assist 

Assist Upstairs 

Scripture Reading          9am 

                                         11am 

Sermon 

Ann./Closing Prayer     9am 

                                         11am 

 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

 

 

 

AUG 16 

S. Konwent 

K. Wilson 

J. Charpentier 

M. Jamieson 

B. Zakem 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

L. Redelsperger 

A. Farley 

M. Jamieson 

D. Collins 

J. Heath 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AUG 23 

J. Holland 

D. Sergent 

G. Milligan 

M. Jamieson 

J. Dacca 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

W. Brown 

M. Farley 

M. Jamieson 

B. Sallee 

B. Staggs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Worship: 9 am (at-risk only) and 11 am  
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm via Zoom 

 

   Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 
  

     Chris Bartlett    (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 863-1234 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

       Mark Brown        Jean Charpentier  Denny Collins        

  John Dacca  James Heath  Hugh Kile 

        

    _____________ 
 

   Pulpit Minister:  Mark Jamieson                   (253) 230-9017 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adults:  

Auditorium - N/A 

   

Sunday Morning Young Adults:  

Downstairs SIBI Classroom -  N/A 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

via Zoom - 1 & 2 Peter 

ATTENDANCE 8/9:  204 total (at building & online) 

CONTRIBUTION 8/9:  $4,727.50 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION July:  $4,303.88                                                        

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $535,909.00 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,291.75 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

 
*Please make note of this new  

email address for the sound booth. 

Be Faithful! 
 

The comments below are from a wonderful and 

loving Christian brother who has dedicated his life to 

the sharing of God’s love with the world.  His words 

echo my own feelings towards the faithful. 

 

Come, let us learn and grow together! 

                                                                                        

                                                                                    Mark 

 

Those that are faithful demonstrate an attitude like 

Christ.  Words are not adequate to express the deep 

appreciation, love, and respect I feel for the many 

faithful Christians scattered throughout the world. 

Elder for Aug:  Ken Wilson 

Deacon for Aug:  Denny Collins 

Care Group for Aug:  Gene & Carolyn McCaul 

  

AM Sermon:   

Mark Jamieson 

“By Faith Joseph” 

Hebrews 11:22 

 

PM Sermon:   

Mark Jamieson 

N/A 

 

August 16, 2020 

No Sunday evening worship 

service at the building.   

 

Wednesday evening Bible 

study 6:30 pm via Zoom. 

mailto:elders@puyallupcoc.org


Family News (cont.) 

Family News 

Prayer List 

You are the ones that support Bible classes, attend 

the services, teach others, and give to support good 

works. You are the ones who have strong 

commitments and avoid all the distractions of the 

world.  You do not try to see how worldly you can be 

and still remain a Christian. 

 

Your loving service to God and others is truly a 

blessing.  Be faithful!  Let’s go to heaven together.  I 

love you. 

 

                  Charles Box, Walnut Street church of Christ 

 Fred Reiff had his gallbladder removed and is having some 

complications with his recovery from surgery.  

 Quinn (Jeff & Cindy Oden’s friend) is in need of continued 

prayers as he is still fighting Covid-19 and his prognosis is 

grim. 

 Dennis (friend of the Nighswonger family) was hit in the face 

with a softball and has a brain bleed. 

 Bill Staggs is asking for prayers for his friend John as his 

father is dying and John has fallen away from the Lord. 

 Javy & Bryna Santiesteban are asking for prayers as they 

have reached the one year anniversary of Javy’s father’s death 

and also for Bryna as she will be having back surgery that 

carries serious risks soon. 

 Byron & Glenda Reiff will be going in soon for follow up 

appointments to check that they are still cancer free.  Glenda 

will be seeing a blood specialist as her current condition is 

not a blood clot but something else. 

 Shawn Reiff is asking for prayers for himself and also for 

family members that are ill.  He is also asking for prayers for 

his family as the Covid virus has kept them separated more 

than normal. 

 Omar Barajas’ stepfather passed away Wednesday. Please 

pray for Omar and the family during their time of grief. 

 Adelyn Barajas has been diagnosed with Bell’s palsy. 

 Jeff Monts is asking for forgiveness as he has sinned 

publicly. 

 JoAnn Womac’s brother is having heart surgery soon. 

 Esther Boswell would like prayers for herself as she is 

concerned about  the Covid virus and her health condition as 

it causes blood clots. 

 Michelle McPhail is thankful that the job situation for her is 

improving. 

 Praise God! Christian Chapentier’s  Covid-19 test came 

back negative and he is feeling better. 

 Safe Travels:  John & Shannon D and kids.   

 Guyana Spring 2021 medical/mission trip 

 Healthy Mothers & Babies:  Kylee Lewis, Courtney Clark 

 Our missionaries and the souls they minister to:  

• Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia)  

• Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, CO) 

• Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico) 

• Mark Jamieson (Guyana) 

• Fuzzy & Elizabeth Volpitta (West  Seattle) 

Prayer List (cont.) 

The Work Continues … 

Despite the current pandemic, God’s work continues 

to progress.  We are supporting a number of good 

works that are still moving forward and need our 

prayers and support. You heard recently about 

Mountain States Children’s Home and their need for 

support.  The work in Bratislava has lost some support 

due to the pandemic and the exchange rate but 

continues to reach out to the community with the 

gospel. The work in Cuernavaca, Mexico is 

continuing.  They were quarantined and worked on 

plans to reach out once it was lifted, which has now 

happened.  Also, the Guyana medical/mission trip 

that was scheduled for the fall has been canceled and 

is now rescheduled for Spring 2021. Lastly, the 

Volpitta’s recently had a baby and received some 

welcome news about their finances as they continue 

to spread the gospel in West Seattle.  Please keep all 

of these works in your prayers and consider 

supporting them financially, if you are able.  May 

their dedication spur us all on to love and good 

works, especially in these unprecedented times. 

(Hebrews 10:25). 


